
Reference: 2024-080 
 
Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 (FOIA):  
 
Could you please confirm the number of Whistleblowers that the SFO has worked with in every calendar 
year from 2012 to 2024, and the nationality of each Whistleblower. 
 
Response 
The SFO does not hold this information in the format you have requested. 
 
We publish whistleblower information by the end of September each year. You may find this information here:  
Information for whistleblowers - GOV.UK. For information from previous years, please visit the National Archive 
website: Archive Timeline - UK Government Web Archive. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/information-for-whistleblowers
https://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/ukgwa/timeline/https:/www.sfo.gov.uk/

